United States Senate WASHINGTON, DC 20510-4704

COMMITTEES:
APPROPRIATIONS
BUDGET
HEALTH, EDUCATION, LABOR
AND PENSIONS
VETERANS: AFFAIRS

November 18, 1999

Dear Michael:

Congratulations on receiving the Eagle Scout Award, the highest honor in Boy Scouts.

There are only a few days in every young man's life that are true milestones. I understand that you will be honored at an upcoming Eagle Court of Honor ceremony for Troop. Over the years the Eagle Scout Award has come to signify diligence, high moral standards and love of country. Anyone familiar with the time and effort it takes to meet the standards required to earn this award certainly appreciates the character of the individual who has achieved that goal.

I am always proud of the young people of Washington state. I am particularly proud of the contribution that you have made to our state and to your community.

Michael, please accept my best wishes for your continued success.

Sincerely,

Patty Murray

United States Senator

PM\mkg